
MINUTES OF THE PUBLIC HEARING MEETING OF THE COUNCIL
OF THE TOWN OF TABER, IN THE PROVINCE OF ALBERTA, HELD
IN THE COUNCIL CHAMBERS, ADMINISTRATION BUILDING, ON
MONDAY, FEBRUARY 27, 2017, AT 5:00 PM.

Mayor
De Vlieger, Henk

Councillors

Brewin, Jack
Popadynetz, Rick
Prokop, Andrew
Ross-Glroux, Laura

Sparks, Randy

Absent

Strojwas, Joe

Chief Administrative Officer
Armfelt, Cory

Staff

Brennan, Meghan
Busch, Berkley
Holmen, Aline
Scherer, Gary
Van Ham, Kerry
Wannop, Devon

CALL TO ORDER

Mayor De Vlieger called the Public Hearing to Order at 5:00 PM.

PROPOSED DEVELOPMENT PERMIT 17-02 AUTOMOTICE SALES

i) Explanation of Purpose of Proposed Devlopment Permit No.
17-02

C. Armfelt advised that the purpose of the Proposed Development
Permit No. 17-02 is for the transition of the used automobile sales
establishment, currently operating where the former water fill station
was, to move to the northwest corner of the lot, where the drive through
burger establishment used to be.
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PROPOSED DEVELOPMENT PERMIT 17-02 AUTOMOTICE SALES

-CONT'D

II) Presentation of Written or Oral Briefs AGAINST the
Proposed Development Permit No. 17-02

Mayor De Vlieger inquired if any written briefs had been recieved
against proposed Development Permit No. 17-02.

0. Armfelt provided a copy of written correspondence recieved from a
resident living directly south.

Mayor De Vliger inquired if there were any additional written briefs
against proposed Development Permit No. 17-02.

C. Armfelt responded that there were none.

Mayor De Vliger inquired if there was anyone present who wished to
present an oral brief against the propsed Development Permit No. 17-
02 at this time, and there were none.

Hi) Presentation of Written or Oral Briefs FOR the Proposed
Development Permit No. 17-02

Mayor De Vliger inquired if any written briefs had been recieved for
proposed Development Permit No. 17-02.

C. Armfelt responded that there was none.

Mayor De Vlieger inquired if there was anyone present who wished to
present an oral brief for proposed Development Permit No. 17-02 at this
time, and there were none.
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CLOSE OF MEETING

Mayor De Vlieger stated that Council will deliberate the merits of the
information and opinions provided at the Public Hearing and declared
that the Public Hearing is hereby Closed at 5:03 PM.

MAYOR

CHIEF ADMINISTRATIVE O.FFICER
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